
National Online Voting Link, E-Mail Address and Fax Number 
 
Michael Balcomb 
October 16, 2012 
 

Dear District Pastors, 

 

Thank you for your input today during the District Pastors' conference call. 

 

As we discussed during the call, the following tools can be used in District Council elections throughout 

the nation.  

 

Online ballot -- District Council Ballot www.formstack.com/landing/11658 

 

National E-Mail -- election@unification.org 

 

National Fax -- 917-398-1928 

 

Data from the online ballot will automatically link to a Google Docs spreadsheet. Votes from e-mail and 

fax response will be added to the spreadsheet compilations. A complete list of voting results for each 

District will be forwarded to you after the close of voting at midnight, Friday, October 19. 

 

We will forward a national mailing address later this evening. 

 

Thank you, 

 

David Rendel 

 


